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The attached response to Congressman Whitehurst' s
letter of 9 December 1975 is forwarded for your consid-
eration and signature.

J. William Midclondorf II
Secretary of the Navy

Attachment

ASD (C), (LA), z (PA&E) aftached.

L .ARTMENTOFTHENAVY
OFFIC:E OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20350
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MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETAPJY OF DEFENSE



THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASI INGTON. 0. C. 20301

Honorable G. William Whi tehurst,
Hobse of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your letter of December 9, 1975 expressing concern
about a possible production termination of the Navy's E-2C air-
craft. We. have considered your views in connection with the
Department's review of procurement requirements for naval aircraft.

Your continued support for the E-2C and other defense prog ranis is

appreciated.

S i ncc rel y,

)

J 1975


